
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 1, 2021 (October 2021 Prayer Letter) 

 

Dear Pastor and Church Family, 

Family:  I am truly sorry for the delay in getting our prayer letter sent out. We truly 

appreciate your prayers, support, and encouraging emails and notes. Things are going well 

with the family. Annabelle has been having a minor issue that we are praying about, and 

we would ask that you please pray for her as well. 

Soul Winning:  God has allowed us great opportunities for sharing His love with others 

these last few weeks. There are so many people hurting and looking for hope right now. 

With COVID and the craziness going on around us, people are struggling to find anything 

to hold onto. I pray that our city and yours will see a revival in the coming days, because 

we surely need God back in America! 

Ministry:    We hope you had a wonderful summer and start to the school year. We are 

honored and privileged to be serving in an area where we can reach our military families. 

One of those families, the Doerr family, has had a terrible time ever since retirement. They 

are members at East Coast, and after 20 years of service to the USMC, he was diagnosed 

with cancer. He has had chemotherapy and other treatments, but now he has to take 

another round of chemotherapy. Please pray for this dear family. Our military members 

sacrifice so much for our freedoms.  

Special Needs and Prayer Requests: 

• We finally sold our 15-passenger van. Thank you for praying. 

• Deliah Sitorious – seven-year-old little girl with brain cancer (rare mutation) 

• Randy Doerr – chemotherapy in December for cancer 

• Melissa Creel – surgery this week 

Sincerely, 

Pastor Jon R. Wrightson 


